
Buongiorno, 
  We hope you had an enjoyable Labor Day weekend and tasted a few 
Italian specialties from your grill…….It’s time for the next party. 
The Club has put together a dual cultural "street fair" for your pleasure 
on Sunday, October 1st . It will be in the Independence Center 
courtyard and adjourning rooms beginning at 3:00 PM.  Palette to 
Palate has once again created an interesting menu to be served in street 
vendor style in the Courtyard. Tables of four will also be available in the 
Penn, Morris, and Nelson rooms. 
Please check the attachment below for the full menu. 
There will be conversational background music during the meal, a 
surprise or two, entertainment and dance music in the Courtyard at 
about 5:30 PM. For your convenience this will be a BYOB event. 
Reservations are $32.00 for members / $35.00 for guests. Please place 
your checks and the attached registration form in the Italian Club box 
opposite the gymnasium front desk. Grazie 
Come join us for a wonderful, fun filled Fall afternoon. 
Ciao for now, 
John Paul 
PS For additional info or questions contact  
 Bev 702.810.9796 / bev2italianclub@gmail.com  
 Lynn at dlpisetzner@cox.net. or John Paul at  jpitalianclub@gmail.com 

                            *****Entertainment bonus ***** 
Billy Fischer, the man with the amazing golden voice, has just agreed to 
be our special guest ***** Billy will be performing songs from the 50’s 
thru the 90’s and then some.  “ Awesome”
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